
“AEON’s response”, 17 October 2023 

After receiving your inquiry, we immediately visited the site to check the 

situation. 

After fact-finding, we have acknowledged that the dismissals were 

made. 

However, we confirmed that all of actions were taken in accordance 

based on the law.. 

We are going to continuously monitor and make efforts to ensure that 

our partner employees can work peacefully. 

 


